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February 15, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the apparent influence of Mr Bannon in your ad-

ministration. His position has avoided all congressional scrutiny and yet

he seems to be deeply involved in several executive orders, hold a princi-

ples position in the NSC and possibly to be in a position to fill the void

left by General Flynn. What is known of his views is chilling and their

implementation will increase divisions and greatly weaken this country.

Please assure me that material security decisions will be taken by more

thoroughly vetted people.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from being informed about and able to challenge those making decisions.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


